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December 11, 2018 
 
Diane Browning 
Counsel, State Regulatory 
6450 Sprint Parkway 
Overland Park, KS 66251 
 
Re: Virgin Mobile USA, L.P. Petition for Limited Designation as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier, Docket No. 18-2521-02 

 
Dear Ms. Browning, 
 
 On October 25, 2018, the Public Service Commission of Utah (“PSC”) received Virgin 
Mobile USA, L.P.’s (“Virgin Mobile”) notice of its intention to make proposed changes to its 
Assurance Wireless Lifeline offers in Utah to comply with FCC requirements taking effect 
December 1, 2018 (“Proposed Changes”). 
 
 On November 26, 2018, the Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum 
recommending the PSC acknowledge Virgin Mobile’s Proposed Changes. 
 
 Accordingly, the PSC acknowledges Virgin Mobile’s Proposed Changes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#305802 


